
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

4th October 2021 
Asda 

 
Dear Parents/ Carers 

 
As part of our healthy eating topic we are going to ASDA to visit the café. It will be an opportunity 
for students to work on social skills and exchanging money. If you would like to send in a small 
amount of money, students will be able to purchase a healthy snack. 
 
Please kindly return the attached slip to College if you would like your son/daughter to attend. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

H Horrocks 
 
Mrs H Horrocks 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

ASDA (return to H. Horrocks) 
 
 
Student Name: _________________________________________________________________ 
 
I consent for my child to go to ASDA 
 
I confirm the medical information College holds remains current and there has been no changes 
since September 2021. 
 
 
Signed: ___________________________________________ Date: ___________________ 
 
 
 
 


